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Extension of No-Fault Grant Program  

City Council Decision 
City Council on July 16, 17, 18 and 19, 2007, referred this Item back to the Public Works and 
Infrastructure Committee for further consideration. 

_________  

(June 13, 2007) Report from the General Manager, Toronto Water.  

Committee Recommendations 
The Public Works and Infrastructure Committee recommends that:   

1. there should be no extension of the 2005 Flood Damages Grant Program to provide 
grants to homeowners that were flooded as a result of sewer backups in Ward 39 in 
December 2006 or February 2007.  

Financial Impact 
There are no financial impacts resulting from the adoption of this report.  

Summary 
This report recommends that the 2005 Flood Damages Grant Program, also known as the “No-
Fault Grant Program”, that was established to provide grants to certain eligible properties that 
were flooded by the August 19, 2005 storm event, not be extended to properties in Ward 39 
that were flooded by a sewer backup in December 2006 or a sewer backup in February 2007.  

Background Information 
2007-06-27-pw07-10  
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/pw/bgrd/backgroundfile-5147.pdf)  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2007/pw/bgrd/backgroundfile-5147.pdf

